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7/10/2019 

 

To: Cinch Connectivity Solutions Distribution Channel  

 

Subject: SMB Die Cast Discontinuation/ Replacement Notification 

 

Dear Distributor, 

This letter serves as formal notification for the discontinuation for the following Johnson brand part 

numbers effective immediately.  The discontinued parts are zinc die cast and the direct replacements 

are machined brass. The form, fit and function are the same for the replacement parts. 

Discontinued Part  Equivalent Replacement Part 

131-1403-001     131-3403-001 

131-1403-016    131-3403-016 

131-1404-001    131-3404-001 

131-1404-016    131-3404-016  

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact your 

local Cinch Sales Representative or Customer Service Representative at (800) 247-8256. 

Cinch Connectivity Solutions appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 

continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, 

we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product portfolio. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ketan Thakkar 

Product Manager – Johnson Product Line 


